
STRINE INTERNAL DRAINAGE BOARD 

16TH SEPTEMBER 2020 

Vacancy 

Due to the resignation of a long-standing member, a position has been made vacant 

on the board. 

The Strine Internal Drainage Board is seeking an individual to fill the post of board 

member who can bring knowledge and experience to the role and will support 

decision making in the drainage district area. 

For more information please contact Kate Mayne (clerk to the Strine IDB) on 07730 

579645 or katyjmayne@gmail.com.  
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